
Whole School
Attendance:

93.4%

Saturday 4th May
Holy Communion Service at St John Fisher and St Thomas

More 1pm

Monday 6th May Bank Holiday - School closed

Thursday 9th May Ascension Day Mass 9am at church

Friday 10th May Year 5 Sharing Assembly 10.10am

Friday 10th - Wednesday 15th May Scholastic Book fair in school hall from 3.30pm

Mon 13th - 16th May Y6 SATs Week

Friday 17th May
Y2 trip to the Tower of London, Y3 trip to Eltham Palace

Year 1 Sharing Assembly 10.10am

STM Weekly Round Up
Dear Parents and Carers,

May is a special month as it is dedicated to Our Lady, Mother of Jesus and our
Heavenly Mother.  It is a month of growth, when nature is reborn and we will
be having our Crowning of Mary Service on Thursday 23rd May where children
are invited to bring a flower to school to adorn Our Lady.  It is also a special
time for some of our children and their families who are receiving their first
Holy Communion in the coming weeks.  We would like to send them our well
wishes for this special day and as they receive the Sacrament for the first
time, may the love of Jesus shine in their heart as they embark on the next
stage in their faith journey.  We know that the children will look very smart in
their First Communion outfits and would kindly ask parents for some photos
from the day to display in school.

w/e 03.05.24

This week's attendance figures - Congratulations to Year 2AND Year 5!
Year Group                 Attendance
Reception                        91.5%
Year 1                              85.3%
Year 2                              97.4%
Year 3                              93.3%
Year 4                              94.4%
Year 5                              96.3%
Year 6                              95.4%

Up coming dates
And finally...

2D Shape Hunt
This week, the children in Reception and Year 5 went on a local walk to hunt out
2d shapes in the environment.  They worked together to identify and locate 2d

shapes.  The children enjoyed working together on this activity.  Naya in
Reception explained ‘ I found an oval on a door and it was the shape of the

window part’.

Scholastic Travelling Book Fair
From Friday 10th - Wednesday 15th May  we will be holding the
Scholastic Book Fair in the school hall from 3.30pm.  Parents can pay for
books at the fair by either cash or via a QR code.  Books purchased at
the fair helps to earn free books for our school and we look forward to
seeing you all there to support and encourage the children’s love of
reading.


